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My family disagrees with these building going up for many reasons. 
It will create more traffic especially when franklin is backed up, people will use it as a thru
street. There are currently no sidewalks on mill creek with the increase of pedestrians it will be
even more dangerous. Where will snow removal go during our peak winter months? Water
pressure possible sewage problems do to old pipes under ground. To much population for an
old quiet neighbourhood… decrease value of properties to home owners. We also feel there
will be less privacy for the home owners at the top of the court seeing how these buildings will
be taller and over looking into the back yards. Horrible proposal and it needs to go!!!!
Everyone in my neighbourhood feels this way, also why is the council meeting for the current
residence to dispute this during working hours? when a lot cannot take time off work to attend
(even virtually) this council meeting should be held in the evening hours to make attending
accessible to working families. 
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